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Week Ahead Information w/c 12th October 2020 

 

 
Mrs 
Arnold 

 

Whole School Attendance w/e 9th October 2020 = 99% 
 
Dear Parents, 
Class teachers are looking forward to speaking with you during parent consultations next week. It is unfortunate that 
these important meetings need to take place as telephone calls but, as I'm sure you understand, this is necessary for the 
time being whilst we continue to protect the health of our school community. If you have not yet signed up for an 
appointment, please do so as this is an excellent opportunity to understand how your child has settled into the school year 
and the progress they are making. 
The final Monday of this Half-term will be our Harvest Celebration. Non-perishable items such as tins, packets and jars can 
be brought into school from Monday 12th October. Donations should be taken directly to classrooms. All donations will be 
given to the Wirral Food Bank. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Arnold 
 
 
 

F2 
 

Weekly Attendance w/e 09.10.20 F2SH = 98.7% 
                                                        F2JH =  98.6% 
No updates this week. 
 



Year 1 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance w/e 09.10.20 1AJD = 98% 
                                                        1KG = 99.3% 
 
No updates this week. 
 

Year 2  
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance w/e 09.10.20 2MP/JL =99.3% 
                                                       2LR/BG =99.3% 
 
No updates this week. 
 
 

Year 3 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance w/e 09.10.20 3PS = 99.4% 
                                                        3ZM =99.4 % 
Our PE lessons will be changed to Tuesday morning as well as our usual Thursday afternoon for this week only.  
 

Year 4 
 
 

Weekly Attendance w/e 09.10.20 4LS = 100% 
                                                       4THC =100 % 
 
Please remember to encourage your child to use the Times Table Rock Stars website https://ttrockstars.com/ regularly at 
home to continue to develop their times table knowledge. Children have been given a login for this. Please contact the 
school office if you need another copy. Children should also have their reading book in school daily. These will be changed 
each Friday.  
 
4THC ONLY 
In 4THC our PE lessons will be on Monday afternoon as usual and Wednesday morning for next week only instead of 
Tuesday. 

 
 

https://ttrockstars.com/


Year 5 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance w/e 09.10.20 5AD =98.7 % 
                                                        5JC =98.8 % 
No updates this week. 
 

 
 
Year 6 
 
 

Weekly Attendance w/e 09.10.20 6FF = 100%                                    
                                                        6RM = 96.9% 
Swimming 
As you will be aware (from our transition meeting earlier this year), Y6 were due to go swimming this half term. However, 
due to the delayed reopening of swimming pools, our October swimming slot has been cancelled. Therefore, we will not be 
going swimming this half term. As soon as we are made aware of a rearranged date for swimming, we will let you know.  
 
 

 


